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Hello, My daughter goes to Cariboo Hill Daycare on Cariboo road. We are 
deeply grieved and also enraged about the accident that occurred at the 
crosswalk yesterday taking the life of an innocent 15 year old girl. It was 
7195 Cariboo Rd Burnaby The crosswalk has been a dangerous spot ever 
since it was made. There have been a couple of daycare Moms that wrote 
to the city to have signal installed at the crosswalk since it is at the bottom 
of a bridge and hill ,where cars are always coming at a speed. They were 
just told that it was not dangerous and there wasn't too much traffic to install 
a light. Well, its 'One life too many'. Does someone have to die for the city to 
take any action!!! The people making these crosswalks are experts in their 
field and if a layman can understand the danger , why can't the officials. 
And we need to make a case to prove this to them. That is simply not done. 
Also, the temporary solution is 2 small red lights at the bottom of the 
crosswalk which cannot be seen until you actually get there. Is the city 
waiting for another mortality to take some preventive measures??? I would 
really appreciate a response and understand what immediate actions are 
being taken . Sincerely, Namita 
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